
 

CONGRATULATIONS BECKY on your new job 

at the South Haven Memorial Library. 

Rebecca Ruiz deHoyos has been with    

Cornerstone Ag for 5 years and always had 

a smile for everyone when you walked in the 

door.  Becky was always willing to lend a help-

ing hand in whatever needed to be done.  

You are going to be missed not by just those 

of us in the office but by all who would call in 

and ask for Becky because if Becky didn’t 

know the answer she would make sure it got 

to the right person.  We wish you good luck 

and all the best for your future.  
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Pancake breakfast held at Shop Central on June 19, 2019 

On July 3, from 6-8 pm, Blueberry Valley 

was the site for a Migrant Appreciation 

and Welcome event.  Pullman LOVE INC, 

Van Buren Intermediate School District 

Migrant Education, and the State of 

Michigan Talent Investment Agency pro-

vided free food, clothing, toys, grilled hot 

dogs, and more. 

Emma Caldwell 7/7 

Corina Carpio 7/11 

Jose Aguillon 7/22 

Aaron Mohr 7/29 

Octavio Villanueva 7/12 

Tino Murillo 7/9 

Melanie Tromotola 8/22 

Donald Bodtke 8/26 

Rachel Cruz 8/2 

Lorena Gonzalez 8/14 

Wayne Harrison 8/14 

Rosa Hernandez 8/30 

Maria Holton 8/27 

Jon Johnson 8/27 

Maurilio Vega 8/28 

Shawn Vigansky 8/29 

Juventino Estrada 8/5 

Hipolito Marin 8/13 

Laura Alonso G 8/11 

Santiago Bernabe 8/16 

Jeffery Bridges 8/15 

Leticia Cardoso 8/3 

David Cruz 8/12 

Bartola Flores 8/24 

Priscilla Garcia 8/19 

Eli Gentz 8/20 

Jarrod Holton 8/19 

Leticia Moreno 8/14 

Ramona Reyes 8/31 

Eleodora Rosas 8/6 

Phyllis Bodtke 8/24 
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Mike Holton and Chris 

Garcia renewing the   

Cornerstone Ag office 

with a fresh coat of paint. 

Update 

from 

6/1/19-

7/31/19 

1 New 

Claim 

 and 

4 Loss 

Work days 

to first time fathers… 

Noe Gonzalez—Daughter 

Hailey Emmary Gonzalez 

born July 25 

Josh Watkins—son      

Jeremiah Watkins born 

August 6 

“Thank you for hosting the EPA tour and 

the Costco group.  We’ve heard nothing 

but great feedback regarding both visits.” 

       NOTE 

FROM MBG 

In addition to the above tours, Cornerstone hosted a field 

trip for about 35 students from the Pullman Linking Center 

on August 1.  They toured the packing plant, observed ma-

chine harvest and overhead irrigation, picked and ate blue-

berries, and learned how to grow blueberries.  

Cornerstone Ag finished our Primus Audit with 98% 

scores each for Farming, Harvest Crew and Packing 

House. GREAT JOB to everyone for keeping food safety 

front and center in our operation and for all of the docu-

mentation of our safety practices.  A special thank you 

to David Wilkinson for heading up the Food Safety team 

and leading through the audits.  We also had a Global Gap Audit for export in which we scored 

in the high 90’s. 


